Life in Class 1
Autumn 2020

Settling In

This year we welcomed 26 new children in to Reception at St
Joseph’s. They have all loved settling in and exploring their new

environment.
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Traditional Tales

We have enjoyed reading and learning about Traditional Tales.

We have made lots of lovely things, and have been learning our
letters and numbers.

The Three Little Pigs;




Jack and The Beanstalk;

The Gingerbread Man;




Bonfire Night

Remember, remember, the 5" of November!

We enjoyed painting firework pictures and making rockets for Bonfire Night.




Remembrance Day — Poopy Art

For Remembrance Day, we joined a two minutes’ silence to remember
all of the soldiers. We learnt about the ‘Field of Poppies’ art that was
at The Tower of London in 2014. We then used clay to create our
Own poppies.




Sports Partnership — PE

This term in PE, we have been learning about ‘Fundamental
Movement Skills’. We have enjoyed our sessions with John from the
Sports Partnership. We have been practising basic movements such

as walking, running, hopping, jumping, stepping and negotiating
space! We have had lots of fun!




Planting Trees

We were very lucky this term, and as part of an initiative for The
Woodland Trust, we had the opportunity to plant lots of new trees
at School. This is to help with Climate change and create new wildlife
habitats. We planted one each and we can’t wait to watch them

grow during our time at St Joseph’s!




Christmas

We have enjoyed celebrating Christmas in school. We have had

Christmas lunch, Christmas Jumper day and our class Christmas

party! We have had so much fun, we have also worked very hard
learning our Christmas nativity.

Christmas Party

We had so much fun on our class party day. We decorated biscuits,
played games, and had party food.




We celebrated Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day 2020,




